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OCTOBER 
Fri 24th  

LAST DAY OF THIS HALF 

TERM 

NOVEMBER 
Mon 3rd  

TEACHER TRAINING DAY 

Tues 4th  

Back to School 

Wed 5th  

School Photographs 

Thurs 6th 

Class 3 Home Learning Project 

due in 

Fri 7th 

Class 1, 2 & 4 Home Learning 

Project due in 

Sat 8th 

Cross Country Y5/6 Croft 

School 

Tues 11th 10.30am 

Remembrance Service at School 

Sat 22nd 

Small Schools Football  

Tournament 

Thurs 27th 

Bags 2 School 

 

Class 3 will be sharing their 

learning in Celebration      

Assembly on Friday 7th      

November at 2.45pm 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

Parents Evening  

It was lovely to welcome so many families to our first parents’ evening of the year. We hope 

that you found the meetings useful and that you enjoyed having the opportunity to see some 

of the learning that your children have been doing. 

Home Learning 

Thank you to all parents who fed back to us about the new home learning projects. It was 

lovely to have such positive feedback and to know how much your children are enjoying the 

challenges. We are sorry that there has been some confusion over dates for bringing     

learning projects in to school. The dates to share home learning have been put on the class 

pages on our website and in future we will ensure that they are printed on the home learning 

grids and added to the diary dates on the newsletters. The remaining dates for this term are 

Class 3 Thursday 6
th
 November and Thursday 27

th
 November; Classes 1, 2 and 4 Friday 7

th
 

November and Friday 28
th
 November. 

Cross Country Sporting Stars 

There were perfect conditions for cross country running at Charlecote last Saturday. We had 

20 children turn up with 11 girls in the Y3/4 race alone! All 20 runners completed the course. 

Highlights include Georgia  (36th) being our first girl home, closely followed by Ruby  

(39th) and Lola (40th)in the Y3/4 race. There were 111 competitors in this race! Toby was 

our only representative in the Y3/4 boys and finished a magnificent 60th out of 104. Sophie 

was 8th out of 41 in the Y5 girls’ race. Congratulations to all our children who took part.  

Morrisons Vouchers 

The Morrisons Let’s Grow vouchers are now in the last week of the offer. We would be  

grateful if all vouchers could be in school by Friday 7
th 

November
 
so that we can complete 

our order for more outdoor resources. Thank you. 

Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 

In the week after half term we will be selling poppies in support of the Royal British Legion. If 

you would like your child to purchase one, please send them to school with a donation. 

Remembrance Service Tuesday 11
th

 November  

We will be holding a Remembrance Service assembly in school on Tuesday 11
th
 November 

starting at 10.30am. If you would like to join us in our act of remembrance, you are most   

welcome. If you are intending to come, please contact the school office during the week after 

half term so that we can ensure we put out sufficient chairs. 

 A reminder that Monday 3
rd

 November is a teacher training day. The 

first day back for the children after half term will be Tuesday 4
th

      

November. 

NEWSLETTER  

24th October 2014 

ISSUE - 8  

Star of The Week 

Hollie Spiers       Class 1 

Aaron Brown       Class 2  

Georgia McGinn        Class 3 

Lucy Byrd        Class 4 


